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MCS Control Systems statement on the WEEE Directive 
(Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment Regulations) 2002/96/EC and 2003/108/EC 

MCS are fully aware of our responsibilities contained within the WEEE Directive and will comply with the legislation at 
all times. 

Further to investigations into our obligations under the WEEE Directive, it is the understanding of MCS Control 
Systems Limited that the equipment we produce (including control panels) is covered by some of the justifiable 
exemptions within the directive and therefore the company will not be responsible for the end of use disposal.  

Should any of our equipment fall outside these exemptions, MCS will ensure compliance with the Directive. 

The exemptions within the Directive that are relevant to MCS are as follows: 

• Fixed installations 
A control panel is vital to any fixed installation for which they are to be incorporated. The function of the installation 
could not be performed without the control panel being installed. 

• Large scale stationary industrial tools 
A control panel is an essential component of any large scale stationary industrial tool, such as fixed machinery or 
plant. The equipment would not function without the control panel being installed. The panel is therefore 
incorporated as part of the large scale stationary industrial tool, or the equipment could be deemed as a fixed 
installation (as above). 

• Equipment that is part of another type of equipment that is not within the scope of the Directive 
This generally used for items such as motor vehicles, but as previously indicated, control panels are a part of fixed 
installations and large scale stationary industrial tools, which are exclusions from the Directive (as described 
above).  

If a client requires MCS to remove and dispose of redundant equipment, under a commercial agreement, we are 
prepared to do so and will ensure that all documentation (Waste Carrier Licence, Transfer Note, Consignment Note 
etc.) is supplied, ensuring the correct transportation and disposal. 
Further to the WEEE Directive, MCS ensure that all suppliers comply with the ROHS Directive and confirm that all 
products included within our specifications will comply with the current legislation. 

MCS Control Systems statement on the RoHS Directive 
(Restriction of Hazardous Substances Regulations) 2002/95/EC 

MCS are fully aware of our responsibilities contained within the ROHS Directive and will comply with the legislation at 
all times. 

MCS assemble control panels from equipment supplied to us and we ensure that all of our suppliers comply with the 
ROHS Directive. 

We confirm that all products included within our specifications will comply with the current legislation. 

 

This policy will be kept up to date, the policy and the way in which it has operated, will be reviewed every year. 
Signed: 

 Name: Stephen Poole Position: Group Managing Director 

This Policy Statement will only be signed on the original copy (available upon request)  
Date Issued: 03/01/18 Review Date: 03/01/19 

 


